From: Jones-Riggins, Genella 
Sent: Friday, March 27, 2015 3:51 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: Flowers- Dissclosure 

I am Genella Jones-Riggins with the City of Chicago, Department of Human Resources.

I received flowers for appreciation from the Department of Transportation HR Deputy, Cheiko High

I placed them in the general work area of our office for all to enjoy .  

Genella Jones-Riggins, PHR
Classification and Compensation Analyst
Department of Human Resources
